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From: Saud Hamoud Al-Ruways 

Executive Directorate of Hydrography, GEOSA, Saudi Arabia 
 

To:     Members, ROPME Sea Hydrographic Commission (RSAHC) 
 

 

 

Subject: Nomination of S-100 Coordinator for RSAHC 

 

 

Dear RSAHC Colleagues, 

 

I am pleased to announce that during the RSAHC10 meeting, the Member State of Oman graciously accepted the nomination 

for the position of S-100 Coordinator. 

 

Ms. Fatma Al-Dairi will assume the role. She will be responsible for overseeing the implementation of S-100 standards 

within our region and will serve as the primary liaison with the WENDWG (Worldwide Electronic Navigational Chart 

Database Working Group).  

 

Ms. Al-Dairi will ensure that all necessary information and updates are communicated effectively to facilitate the 

advancement of S-100 implementation at the regional level. 

 

We look forward to her Contribution and the positive impact it will have on our collaborative efforts. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important development. 

 

 

 

 

                Saud Hamoud AlRuways 

 

                       RSAHC Chair 
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